
SHSMBA Tricky Tray Donation Information and Drop-Off Instructions  
 
As a result of the COVID-19 pandemic, our annual Tricky Tray Event has 
been RESCHEDULED for Saturday, August 22, 2020. 
 
Thank you to those who have already donated.  To continue preparing for our event, we are 
accepting donations thru Monday, June 1, 2020.  Please choose one of the following ways to 
donate and/or qualify for a point toward the 2020-2021 Fundraising Pool. 
  

1)    Online Shopping – Shop for your donation, equaling retail value of $100 or more, online 
at your favorite retailer.  Ship your item(s) to Tricky Tray Headquarters (address 
below).  Forward an email to shs.trickytray@gmail.com so we know to watch for your 
donation package. 
  
2)    Porch Drop Off – Drop your donation, equaling retail value of $100 or more, 
to Tricky Tray Headquarters.  Please contact Laura Sergile at (603) 502-4992 to coordinate 
drop off date/time. 
  
3)    Send a check in the amount of $100 payable to SHSMBA to Tricky Tray Headquarters. 
  

Tricky Tray Headquarters: 46 Steele Ave, Somerville, NJ 08876 
 
Thank you for your support! 


